
         

Dear Y Member, 

Now more than ever, it is vital to the sustainability of the YMCA that you stay 

with us.  Per the Governor’s most recent orders, we are not allowed to fully open 

until Phase III.  It is our hope that the Governor will choose to open the YMCA 

early to mid-June, however it’s the love we have for our members and 

community that compels us to follow the path that our state has provided to 

reopen with safety at the forefront.  

With that in mind, for those of you that are on a monthly draft, your next draft 

payment will be on June 15th.  We have been so blessed by how many of our 

monthly paying members have chosen to continue their monthly dues during 

our closure.  We also understand those of you who could not do so. Now that we 

are very close to opening, we ask that you no longer request a hold status.  

However, if you absolutely need to continue your hold, you can make this 

request at ymembership@acymca.org.  Please understand that you will not be 

able to return to the Y when we reopen while your membership is on hold.   

On Wednesday, May 27, we were so excited to welcome back our first Y pool lap 

swimmers.  On June 5th we will open the outdoor pool at Camp Frontier.  Both 

will operate on an abbreviated schedule and a reservation system.  On June 1st, 

we are also kicking off a series of outdoor group exercise classes while 

continuing to provide virtual classes you can enjoy at home.  We will use a 

reservation system for your pool visit and spots in our group exercise classes.  

Schedules for the pools and the group exercise classes will be on our website, 

acymca.org.  If you are having trouble setting up your account on the website to 

reserve your spot, please contact us at 336-395-9622 between 9am-5pm, M-F. 

We’re grateful for your understanding and for the concern you’ve shared for our 

staff who stepped up during this pandemic to make wellness calls to seniors 
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feeling isolated, providing meals to children, and organizing blood drives. We 

remain grateful to our members and donors for continuing to #StayWithUs as 

we continue to serve our neighbors when they need us most.   

Walter Britt 

Alamance County Community YMCA  


